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MONTHLY REPORT 
 

Student Body President Michael Sabo 
August 2011 

Submitted September 2, 2011 
 

 
Project Updates: 

 Will be looking at long term stipend planning for the Executive Board beginning in September 

 Worked with Executive Vice President Pett on Budget Priorities planning. 

 Coordinating potential OAB Justice interviews with Parliamentarian Amy Holmes 

 BILC convention begins in September, reviewing docs and giving input. 

 Researching Lucky 11 and how universities elect a student to the Board of Trustees 

 In the process of receiving reports on the Campus Recreation and Student Center Fees to relay to the student 
body in preparation for Open Forums.  

 Meeting with VPSA search team and interviewing potential candidates.  

 Prepared Convocation address, will deliver in a week.  

 Worked with Chief of Staff MacCormack to purchase “Brought to you by SGA” banner. 

 Microfridge fundraising has begun and will continue throughout the year.  

 Working with Elections Chair Taylor Cotter to finalize spring elections timeline.  

Scheduled Meetings: 

 Jason Foster, Director of Campus Activities when necessary. 

 Philomena Mantella on the Rec Fee & Student on the Board of Trustees 

 Marina Macomber, SGA Advisor every other week in the summer. 

 Gerald Herman, SGA Advisor, every week prior to Senate. 

 Mike Ross, Boston City Councilor and John Tobin, VP for City and Community Affairs, about Off  
Campus Initiatives/NUPledge.  

Individual Concerns: 

 Meeting with students concerning reforming Club Sports Funding Allocations  

 Meeting with student group leaders to discuss potential cooperation in event planning/ outreach.  
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